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Our Student Council have been brainstorming and working with their peers to plan their next 

school fundraising event. The students have arranged a dress up day for the students to come 

dressed as a favourite staff member from The Willows. They are excited to announce the 

information for this event;  

Dress up as a Staff Member Day - Wednesday 23 June 2021  

We are inviting all students to come dressed as a school staff member. Please wear school 

appropriate, sun-safe clothing and bring a Gold Coin Donation. The Student Council members are 

excited to see all the different outfits.  

All funds raised will be donated to Ronald McDonald House Charities.  

 

 


